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Dear Dr. Morarescu, 

On behalf of the Editorial Board of the IEEE Control Systems Letters (L-CSS), I would like to 

sincerely thank you for your contributions as a reviewer during the year 2017. The success of the L-

CSS is largely due to the work of the volunteers who are involved in the editorial process.  

The Editorial Board of the L-CSS recognizes every year a small, selected group of referees who we 

believe have done a truly outstanding job reviewing papers submitted to our journal. For us this 

distinction indicates a high degree of commitment to our professional community and a clear 

evidence of one's high level of technical ability in our field.  

Although I cannot offer you any other tangible token of appreciation, please regard this letter as a 

formal recognition of your remarkable contribution to the IEEE Control Systems Letters. Please feel 

free to share its content with whomever you deem appropriate. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 M. Elena Valcher, EiC 

 


